
23 January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Please click on this link to see a promotional video inviting you to attend an online Parents’ Information

Evening on the topic of AI.

To sign up for this event, please complete the linked form by 5 February 2024.

Yours faithfully

Olivia Raven

Assistant Head

https://app.screencastify.com/v3/watch/xRw0mk2vY3M0AIix47RD
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeRhcaWbSppHdrFh39Z6yZk1X1b1dfHpdC-REf0DCpTqJp3tg/viewform?usp=sf_link



